CHANTRY NEWSLETTER

Confident, Caring, Creative 9th July 2021

Headteacher’s Message

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a great week in school. Euros fever has hit Chantry and we really enjoyed
our sporty mufti on Wednesday and coming together to celebrate as a school community.
Children have been enjoying completing some Euros themed activities in their classes. A
big thank you to Mr. Smith who has provided some great resources and has been testing
all of our Euros knowledge with a class quiz.

If children are watching the Euros Final on Sunday night, we will be keeping our registers open until 10.30am.
We hope that this will give you the opportunity to enjoy this once in a lifetime event as a family.

School will be open as usual at 8.40am however, if you would like your child to have a lie-in after the match
please ensure your child is in school before registers close at 10.30am.

School dinners must be ordered online in advance or children will need to bring in a packed lunch.

Becky Reed

Classes 2021/22

A letter will be coming out today with the staffing arrangements for next year. Class teachers will be sharing
the news with the children today. On Tuesday morning, children will need to be dropped off to their new
class ready for them to spend the morning with their new teacher.

Mrs. Milner will be working from home for the rest of this term and will return to school after her maternity
leave next year, we wish her well with the birth of baby Milner.

Year 6 Leavers’ Service

We will be holding a year 6 Leavers’ Service at the school on Friday 23rd July at 1.30pm. This will take place
in the school hall. As we are unsure about the final lifting of restrictions at the moment, we are asking that
only one family member per child attends.

There will be an opportunity for the children to share their memories of Chantry and for you to take
photographs of your child on their last day at Chantry. Tea, coffee and cake will be served.

We anticipate that this event will finish around 2.30pm and year 6 will be free to go home with you afterwards.

Summer Reading Challenge ‘Wild Life Heroes’

East Sussex libraries are launching their Summer Reading
Challenge tomorrow. This is a great way to keep children
reading over the summer holidays. For more information visit:

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ or watch https://
www.youtube.com/watch?v=rC2rCmcsLfA
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